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General Land Office

Arnold Gonzales Garry Mauro
Deputy Land Commissioner Commissioner

Central Administration

Febru4ry 5, 1985

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I am returning your book along with infor-
mation I thought you would be interested in.

I will continue to find more information
for you.

Sincerely,

//Ar45-ld Gonzales
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